Suzanne Webb MP



Member of Parliament for Stourbridge

Mrs D. Hudson The Ridge Primary School Gregory Road Stourbridge DY8 3NF

27th February 2023

A Crown for a King Design Competition

Dear Deborah,

I am writing to bring your attention to a brilliant opportunity for your pupils to take part in a competition I am running to celebrate His Majesty the King's Coronation.

The Coronation of His Majesty King Charles III and Her Majesty the Queen Consort will take place on the morning of Saturday 6th May 2023. It is a huge milestone in the history of the UK and the Commonwealth and will bring people together over a weekend of events.

I am giving every primary school child in Stourbridge the chance to design a "Crown for the King". I will then put the design onto a card to send to His Majesty ahead of the Coronation.

The invitation is open to any child of primary school age who attends a school in Stourbridge. The card should be no bigger than A4 size and only one entry can be submitted per child.

To enter, teachers, parents and guardians should send their child's design to me. You can post or drop completed entries to my constituency office – 1a Worcester Street, Stourbridge, DY8 1AH.

The deadline is Friday 31st March, and I will announce the winner shortly after.

I very much look forward to viewing your pupils' entries!

Yours sincerely,

Suzanne Webb

Member of Parliament for Stourbridge